
Town Hall meeting: 7 December 2023

A G E N D A  

1. Welcome by Garry 

 

2. Financials  

a.  YTD Financials 

b.  Budget F2025  

c.  Recovery of Utilities explained. 

d.  Sewerage availability charge  

 

3. Village Matters 

 3.1 Bok Town during RWC  

       3.2 Alveo Water project 

       3.3 Painting of Care centre  

 3.4 Outside painting of LSC 

 3.3 Update on maintenance projects. 

 

4. General 



2.  Financials



BUDGET F2025

• Village Budget has been prepared and submitted to 

Management for F2025 Expenses

• Rescom has been taken through the Expense 

portion line by line 

• Expenses per LRA budgeted to increase with 6% 

YOY

• Levy increase budgeted at 6% but not finalized



EVERGREEN BROADACRES UTILITIES 

VILLAGE  ELECTRICITY  BILL  R185 000,00

Houses:

Meterman

R84 000,00

Electricity used 

direct – metered

- R12 000,00 

Electricity used to 

heat water

R8000,00

Apartments: 

SmartMatter 

R 20 000,00

EH: Care Centre   

Motla metered

R27 000,00

LSC & 

Plantrooms

R33 000,00

Security (Electric 

fences, Cameras and 

Village street lights.

R21 000,00

Electricity used 

direct – metered

R10 000,00

Electricity used to 

heat water

R10 000,00

Emergency power:  generator 

metered – R7000,00



SEWERAGE AVAILABILITY CHARGES

The allegation that Evergreen was charging more than they should for the

recovery of the sewerage availability charge had been found to be without

substance.

It was agreed that the actual charge for the houses is perceived as unjustifiably

high and that Evergreen would support Rescom in submitting a motivation to the

Council to review the high tariff. This should be done once the proposed tariffs for

the new year were published for comment (normally around May 2024)



3. Village Matters

3.1 Boktown: Appreciation for the projector and

screen that the Village now owns for events

going forward.











3.3  Painting of Care Centre – Has been completed with new Memory Care Colour design.

3.4  Painting of Lifestyle Centre – Currently underway and should be completed early in new year.

3.5  Update of maintenance projects for 4th Quarter:

1,     Painting of Apartment buildings is planned next after LSC is completed.  

2,    PV project is estimated to take place in first part of new Financial year.

3,    EPI looking into appointing two permanent painters to go around and paint garage doors and 

down pipes that were not painted during house painting.

4,    This team will also tend to fence painting and repairs


